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Premier, I have twoce tried to submit an onjection to this mine on the appropriate site.. It is nigh on impossible... therefore I am sending my letter to you, 
hoping that someone in your department can lodge it for me. 
Thank you. 
""Dear sir, 
For over six decades, I have visited the Hunter Valley, Sometimes, just passing through, maybe stopping at Wollombi for 'Dr Jurd's' 
sometimes lingering at luscious green paddocks to admire magnificent horses... 
often to sip a wine or two or three at one o f  the boutique wineries. 
This valley, over the decades, has generated billions o f  dollars in both domestic and foreign investment, with the basis o f  these industries based on the quality 
o f  the environment....but times are changing....aerial views o f  the Hunter now glow grey, not green.... and investors, visitors and even residents are 
responding with eyes askance, all looking in other areas for 'greener' pastures. 
The choice for the NSW government to allow the continual degradation o f  this area at the expense o f  the once magnificent landscape is short sighted and 
irresponsible. 
To permit a mine to be developed or expanded within a town's environs. I consider an act o f  treachery. 
Gloucester's residents rely on their representatives to lead them into a safe and sustainable future....not step back into a deep black hole. Gloucester is a strong 
and determined community.They are aware, knowledgeable and will not be quietened...and their support is strong and widespread. 
Yours in anticipation o f  a reversal o f  approval 
Helen Badger" 

I would like a response: Yes. I would like a response 
I would like to receive regular updates from the NSW Government: No 

End o f  message 
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